
“friends helping friends”

CLUB BYTES

Shop news:
39 computer devices repaired at 

the Shop during October 2024, 

YTD 343 devices.

Windows 10 version 

22H2 build .5131 

Windows 11 version 

24H2 build .2314

MAC OS Sequoia 15.1.1

Mac OS Sonoma 14.7.1

iPhone iOS 18.1.1

iPad OS 18.1.1

iWatch OS 11.1

Current Software
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The Club has 275 households 

which is 472 individual members.

New members since last 

newsletter:

Scott Griggs

November 12th 

Meeting recap: 

Hi everyone!

Membership

Dec. 10th Meeting:

Never have a conversation 

with a spam caller.  Let all 

unknown calls go directly to 

voicemail.  Once a scammer 

gets you on the line they can 

clone and create a voiceprint 

which can be used in future 

crimes.

You need to do this at all three 

major credit bureaus (Equifax, 

Experian, and Transunion), and it 

is free.  Freezing restricts access 

to your credit report, and 

fraudsters cannot use your 

identity to get credit.  Do this for 

children also.

Thank you  note!
Freeze your credit 

report:

The repair shop has a 3 1/2” 

floppy drive reader with a USB 

connection if someone wants to 

transfer files from old 3 1/2” 

floppies to a CD, flash drive, or 

PC.

New PCs, Laptops, 

Phones for Christmas?

Technology in the schools -

Dr. Carolyn Montague-Davis 

the  interim superintendent of 

the Warren County School 

system talked about locking 

up the students’ cell phones 

during the school day.

Hydroponics and an update 

on The Front Porch  - Carolyn 

Ross Holmes

We voted on a budget for 2025

& elected Ken Hinrichs, Bob 

Roegner, Jay Warfel, Mark 

Sminkey, Marylin Smith-Tuite, 

and Jim Layton to the board.

Christmas Party!  Drawing for 

prizes!  Bring a bag of scrap 

cables and receive an extra 

ticket!

Pot Luck! Bring a dish to 

share! & Silent auction!

Sign up for a cell phone 

photo class to take sharper 

pictures!

Paul was an absolute apple 

genius setting up my new Mac 

Book Air – as well as last 

Monday advising me on what I 

should purchase.

His side kick, Paula, kept us 

moving and I am happy to 

enclose a $100 check donation 

to “the club” so other 

members can be so pleased.

Thank you. 

Caroline Long

3 1/2” floppies

Beware of Scamers!

Just a note to say hello and 

hope all of you are doing well.

Thanks so much for all your 

help over the years.  You guys 

do a tremendous job for the 

lake folks.

Joe says hi to everyone.  He 

misses seeing all of you from 

time to time.

Continue your good work.  I 

know the community 

appreciates it, as we have.

Cordially,

Shelly & Joe Dean

Call the shop for purchase or 

setup assistance.  (252-586-

9919)

Come to the shop for help 

and bring your old equipment 

for recycle.
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